Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 10:28 AM

To: Jeffrey Boyd

Subject: RE: SUNSHINE REQUEST Email to Jones on May 28th
Attachments: Ald. Boyd- Document 1.pdf

Good morning Ald. Boyd- Attached is the document you requested. The Treasurer was contacted by the RFT and your
email was provided pursuant to their request.

At this time, | am closing your request as satisfied.
Have a good day!

Shirley Rukcic

Custodian of Records

Director of Administration & Counsel
City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S. 11t St,, Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102

314-612-1475

**Please note my new email address of rukcics @stltreasurer.org

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT:

This electronic transmission may contain information that is confidential, privileged, and prohibited
from disclosure and unauthorized use pursuant to applicable law. If you are the intended recipient of
this transmission, be advised that its use is restricted by law and for the purpose stated herein. If you
are not the intended recipient of this transmission, take notice that any viewing, use, dissemination, or
copying of the information transmitted herewith is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
transmission in error, please return it to the sender and delete all copies from your system.

From: Jeffrey Boyd <jlboyd64 @sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 10:18 AM

To: Shirley Rukcic <Rukcics@stltreasurer.org>

Subject: SUNSHINE REQUEST Email to Jones on May 28th

Good morning Shirley,

Please provide me a copy of the enclosed email that was forwarded to people other than the original
people sent directly to by me.

Thank you in advance



Shirley Rukcic

From: Shirley Rukcic

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 11:52 AM

To: Jeffrey Boyd

Subject: RE: SUNSHINE REQUEST Email to Jones on May 28th

Good morning Ald. Boyd- | will look into this and get back to you shortly.

Shirley Rukcic

Director of Administration & Counsel
City of St. Louis Treasurer’s Office
133 S. 11t St., Ste. 530

St. Louis, MO 63102

314-612-1475

**Please note my new email address of rukcics@stltreasurer.org

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT:

This electronic transmission may contain information that is confidential, privileged, and prohibited
from disclosure and unauthorized use pursuant to applicable law. If you are the intended recipient of
this transmission, be advised that its use is restricted by law and for the purpose stated herein. If you
are not the intended recipient of this transmission, take notice that any viewing, use, dissemination, or
copying of the information transmitted herewith is strictly prohibited. If you have received this
transmission in error, please return it to the sender and delete all copies from your system.

From: Jeffrey Boyd <jlboyd64@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 10:18 AM

To: Shirley Rukcic <Rukcics@stltreasurer.org>

Subject: SUNSHINE REQUEST Email to Jones on May 28th

Good morning Shirley,

Please provide me a copy of the enclosed email that was forwarded to people other than the original
people sent directly to by me.

Thank you in advance

Jeffrey L. Boyd

Alderman, 22nd Ward

City of St. Louis

5879 Martin Luther King Dr
St. Louis MO 63112-3712
(314) 381-9550



